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Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Michael J Carabok

Address Prentice House,Millers Lane,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BS

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I have just read the "Wroxton MotoCross Circuit - Mitigation Measures for Great Crested
Newts" submitted on 2nd June by the applicant. One of the proposals by the applicant is that
as newts are more likely to be commuting over the land at night, operating the track will be
during daylight hours. How is this possibly consistent with hundreds of camper vans and
people attending for the whole weekend - are we expected to believe they will stay in their
camper vans in silence from dusk to dawn! Each document that I see being added (on a
virtually daily basis at the moment), confirms my opinion that the applicant will propose any
host of measures to try and get this applicant approved - history tells us however that the
applicant pays little heed to planning and other requirements, as evidenced by the multiple
works undertaken and damage done to the environment, with no approvals. Again, I urge
the Planning Committee to safeguard the environment by rejecting this application.
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